
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE  
REGULAR BOARD MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  

OF THE SAN YSIDRO SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
Governing  Board of the San Ysidro School District scheduled for 5:00 
p.m. on Thursday,  January 23, 2025, at Vista Del Mar Middle School - 
Auditorium - 4885 Del Sol Blvd, San Diego, CA 92154, has been 
cancelled due to border fire in Otay Mesa Mountains.  
 
The next Regular Board Meeting is scheduled for  
Thursday, February 6, 2025, at Sunset Elementary School - Auditorium 
- 3825 Sunset Ln, San Ysidro, CA 92173 at 5 p.m.  

 
DATED: ​ January 23, 2025 
​  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Gina Potter, Ed.D. 
Superintendent & Secretary to the Governing Board  
 
 

 

 


